

Mt. Caesar Newsletter December 3, 2015

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

The holidays are upon us! They do have a sneaky way of creeping up! Mt. Caesar School is such a great place to be, always, but ESPECIALLY at this time of year! It is magical how we all become immersed in the holiday spirit. What a wonderful group of children here; we are truly blessed.

This month our schoolwide focus is on random acts of kindness. Students and staff are encouraged to perform random acts of kindness and also notice when others go out of their way to be kind to others. Acts of kindness will be acknowledged with a paper band that will be turned into a kindness band displayed in school. Talk to your children about kindness and how they can show kindness to others.

My very best to all of you for a joyous holiday and a wish for peace in the new year...



Mt. Caesar's Food Drive Results

Mt. Caesar collected 1,180 food items to benefit Gert's Pantry in Swanzey. Congratulations to Mrs. Gilson's class for collecting the largest donation.



Fall Fundraiser is in!

Boxes have arrived from the Fall fundraiser. They will be distributed during parent/teacher conferences.



IMPORTANT!!!

REMINDER THE NEW LUNCH POLICY WENT INTO EFFECT DECEMBER 1ST. THE COMPLETE POLICY IS AVAILABLE AT <u>WWW.MRSD.ORG</u> AND SHOULD BE REVIEWED BY ALL PARENTS AND GUARDIANS. PLEASE SEND IN PAYMENT FOR OUTSTANDING FOOD SERVICE BILLS

Important Dates!

- December 3rd and 4th- Parent/Teacher Conferences
- NO SCHOOL DECEMBER 4th
- Winter break December 24th- January 1st
- READY! for Kindergarten (4-5 yrs old) Parent Class

December 12, 2015

Site: Wilcox (Title 1) Building, 633 Old

Homestead Hwy, Swanzey

Start Time: 9:30 AM End Time: 11:30 AM

PTO Meeting Dates 2015-2016

All meetings are held on the second Wednesday of each month in the Multi Purpose Room at Mt. Caesar School at 6:00PM. All parents & guardians, faculty and staff can attend any meeting! We look forward to new faces and encourage your input! For more information please visit the PTO webpage at www.mrsd.org/mtcaesar

- Wednesday, December 9, 2015
- Wednesday, January 13, 2016
- Wednesday, February 10, 2016
- Wednesday, March 9, 2016
- Wednesday, April 13, 2016
- Wednesday, May 11, 2016
- Wednesday, June 8, 2016



AFTERNOON PICK UP REMINDERS

- Stay in line and with your car.
 Students will be brought to
 you.
- If you need to park, please do so in the parking lot, not along Sawyer's Crossing Road.
- There is no appointment so important that the safety of our students is at risk. Please do as we tell the children--follow The Golden Rule, "Treat others the way you want to be treated".

Mt. Caesar Elementary School 585 Old Homestead Highway Swanzey, New Hampshire 03446

Telephone: (603) 352-4797

Fax: (603) 352-1713

